
KETTLEMAN HILLS 
FACILITY –
PROPOSED PCB PERMIT

PUBLIC MEETING
& HEARING
WHEN
Thursday, October 10, 2019

WHERE
Kettleman City Elementary School
701 General Petroleum Ave., Kettleman City, CA 93239

Simultaneous Spanish interpretation will be provided. 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is 
asking for your comments on its proposed permit for 
polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB) waste storage and 
disposal at Chemical Waste Management Inc.’s 
Kettleman Hills Facility. 

If you require a reasonable accommodation, please
contact Laurie Amaro at (415) 972-3364 or amaro.laurie
@epa.gov two weeks prior to the event or as far in 
advance of the event as possible.

To review the proposed permit and submit written       
comments, please see EPA’s website:

WWW.EPA.GOV/CA/KETTLEMAN-HILLS

MEETING
5:30
Presentations on the 
Proposed Permit and 
Draft Environmental         
Justice Analysis
Question and Answer  
Session 

HEARING
7:30
Opportunity to provide 
spoken or written 
comments

CONTACTS
Project Manager:
Frances Wicher
wicher.frances@epa.gov
(415) 972-3957

Media Contact
(English & Spanish):
Soledad Calvino
calvino.maria@epa.gov
(415) 972-3512
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